
He Xi Meets with Eurasia Fund Delegation 

Recently, Mr. He Xi, Chief Engineer (New Energy) of SPIC and Chairman of CPID, 
met with the Eurasia Fund delegation in Shenzhen. Both sides exchanged and 
communicated with each other on overseas business cooperation. Mr. Shou Rufeng, 
Vice President of CPID, and Mr. Xu Ji, Chief Accountant of CPID, attended the meeting. 

Mr. He welcomed the Eurasia Fund delegation and briefly introduced the transition and 
development of CPID in the clean energy field, focusing on the results achieved by 
CPID in international development and overseas project construction in response to 
China's Belt and Road initiative. Mr. He expressed that it is the common will of both 
sides to use green and low-carbon energy to benefit human society, hoping that both 
sides would strengthen business ties and bring their respective strengths into play to 
create conditions for further cooperation. 

Eden, the Eurasia Fund delegation leader, expressed his gratitude to CPID for its warm 
reception and appreciated its vision of creating green value for domestic and foreign 
customers. Eden said that Eurasia Fund focuses on investment opportunities in life 
sciences, clean energy, traditional energy and high-tech fields, supported by capital 
from several countries, with mature resources and relationship network, and is willing 
to cooperate with CPID for overseas business. 

 

 


